From: Joir Benedeti

Sent: 13 July 2022 18:45
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Planning application 2022/2334

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Dear Sir Madam,

My name is Joir Benedeti an_ | am writing to you regarding the new
planning application by Abandom Ship on 63 Neal Street Wc2h 9pj has put on.

This business has put an application for a Display Neon lettering to the fascia o the building. And | am writing to
object this application.

The neon display they HAVE already put on is in a bright red colour, which makes the street of Neal Street and our
I -t mely bright red at the night.

| don’t think this bright red neon display is appropriate for this area, which is a conservation area. Our bedrooms
window faces the street, and even though with curtain, still makes inside the bedroom red colour.

| hope you take this in consideration and looking forward to hear from you.

Joir Benedeti



